From: Tamara Craig [

Sent: 23 September 2019 17:44
To:
Subject: Re: The Plane Tree in 106 Goldhurst Terrace.

I
RE: 2017/1712/T
1 trust you are well.
Thave to ask for your assistance as when I go online I don't seem to be able to find the
application to reapply and Im not sure how to go about it.
My neighbour (whose garden is also very obscured by the Plane tree) has also just been
granted permission for the pruning - she is trying to get this done in the next couple of weeks
and it would be ideal if T could get mine done at the same time as this may reduce costs.
As always (since 2015) the man responsible for the tree, Sean Edwards at West Hampstead
Housing Association, is unavailablc unhelpful and does not return calls.
As you will be reminded by the email thread attached to this - we did have the permission
granted in 2017.
Is there anyway you can help me get the permission reinstated quicker than 6 weeks - I really
hope so!
Many thanks for all you help.

Tamara Crai




